
Agency Response to DPB Economic Impact Analysis  

 

The Department of Housing and Community Development concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis 

(EIA) prepared by the Department of Planning and Budget for this proposed regulation. 

As a minor note to the first paragraph of the EIA, the Department and the Board are currently in the 

process of updating all of their building and fire related construction and maintenance regulations.  


